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HIGHTSTOWN BOROUGH TO CLOSE STOCKTON STREET ON HALLOWEEN 

To allow for safe Halloween Activities 

 

HIGHTSTOWN, NJ — The Borough of Hightstown will be conducting a road closure on 

Stockton Street between Church Street and Summit Avenue to allow for safe 

Halloween activities on October 31st.  The closure will begin at 5:30PM and end at 

9:30PM.  All residents are asked to stop distributing Halloween treats at 9 PM.   

 

In addition, Bank Street and Rogers Avenue will be closed to west bound traffic during 

this time period.  There will also be a temporary NO PARKING ban on Rogers Avenue 

from Stockton Street to Academy Street, on Summit Street between Stockton Street 

and Mercer Street, on Academy Street between Rogers Avenue and Mercer Street, and 

on Church Street. 

 

This action is being taken to allow for a safe and enjoyable Halloween and we 

appreciate your cooperation.  If there are any questions or concerns, please contact 

Borough Administrator/Clerk, Debra Sopronyi at (609)490-5100. 
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